
My wife and I emphatically support SB 5555.

Movie theaters have experienced a TOTAL shutdown for nearly a year.

Movie theaters were not included in the $25 million that went to LIVE performance venues last year. This seems arbitrary and 
capricious. 

Movie theaters face a long road to recovery. Even with greater capacity allowances (50% and above), theaters will still be LIMITED 
TO ROUGHLY 25% CAPACITY due to 6' social distancing requirements!!


